
Dear Welton Family, 

In response to requests from parents, we have risk assessed the impact of making changes to the 
staggered start and finish times without causing unnecessary disruption. We have evaluated this very 
carefully as it seems there is a long way to go before our community is safe from the risk of 
transmission and further class and bubble closures. However, with the support of the entire school 
community in following some simple rules and systems we will trial reviewed timings. If we can work 
together successfully, we will continue with these new arrangements but should we not be able to 
engage the whole school community with this, it will be necessary to return to the previous 
arrangements. The key to success: 

 Arrive as close to the designated time as possible 
 Ensure your child lines up in the designated place 
 Wait at the opposite side of the road to the school entrances if you are early 
 Ensure children who walk to school alone don’t arrive early 
 Socially distance from other parents 
 Consider the positive impact of wearing a mask around the school entrances even if you do 

not enter the site 

Please see the attached documents which inform you of the revised start and finish times and very 
importantly the entrances and exits and lining up points. 

Regards 

Mrs N Pidgeon 

Head teacher Welton Primary School 

 


